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 Mr Marc-Antoine 

Di Guisto

OBJ2016/5463/P 11/11/2016  09:58:57 I have concerns that the new structure will reduce to feeling of safety in my property as the structure 

being built to replace the glass conservatory will make access to my kitchen window easier from the 

outside. 

The windows are original to the building and consist of large glass panes which do not offer much 

security from intruders. 

The new structure would provide a secure platform for an intruder to walk up to the window with ease 

whereas the previous glass structure would have made it too precarious.
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